
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for Mesa Redonda in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Prosperity Lab, located at 2150 N First Street, 
Suite 436, San Jose, CA 95131. 
 
The funding would be used to provide economic development for and empowerment of 
underserved communities in South Santa Clara and San Benito Counties by serving small 
businesses and entrepreneurs in the food industry through targeted outreach campaigns, technical 
workshops, individual advising, and business-community building. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
ZOE LOFGREN 
Member of Congress 
 


